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We need to keep mail in voting available in Oregon. It works well as a system, 

enabling more people to vote. I like it because I can make a more informed decision. 

It also creates accessibility for those of us who work, have young kids, have 

disabilities. Wd cannot give in and make voting MORE difficult.  


